
Notice of Public Hearing: Development Impact Fees 

In accordance with A.R.S. § 9-463.05, notice is hereby given that the City of Buckeye proposes to 
adjust Development impact fees currently charged by the City. 

Written reports supporting the update to the Development impact fees, as well as the Land Use 
Assumptions and Infrastructure Improvement Plans are available for viewing on the City’s website 
at Impact Fees | City of Buckeye (buckeyeaz.gov).  

The public hearing for the Development Fees will be held before the Buckeye City Council on 
Tuesday, January 7, 2025, at 6:00 PM at the City Council Chambers, 530 E. Monroe Ave, Buckeye, 
AZ 85326. All interested persons are invited to attend and give comment. All proposed fees have a 
proposed effective date of May 5, 2025. 

FY2025 City of Buckeye Draft Report: Adoption: Draft Land Use Assumptions, Infrastructure 
Improvement Plan and Development Fee Report - November 19, 2024 

 

https://www.buckeyeaz.gov/government/finance/impact-fees
https://www.buckeyeaz.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/14225/638652695072270000
https://www.buckeyeaz.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/14225/638652695072270000

